Clatsop County Community Advisory Council Minutes
Wednesday, February 6, 2019, 5:00-7:00 pm

Chair called the meeting to order at 5:00pm. Minutes and agenda were approved.

Joell Archibald updated Council on the CCO 2.0 procurement. The Letters of Intent were filed
by February 1, and made public on February 5. The full application, which is very lengthy, is due
on April 22. All Q&A will be posted publicly. Joell provided links to updated CCO 2.0
information, as well as several other resources. The new ONE system is getting started, though
at this point it is still faster to apply with help from an OHP assister.

Nancy Knopf announced that there are two CCO positions being hired in Clatsop County: a
half-time CAC Coordinator, and a full-time Comm. Health Improvement Coordinator.
Unfortunately, Ari was unable to be at the meeting, so Nancy presented information to the group
on her behalf. We reviewed the PowerPoint and statistics, and discussed how stories were
gathered and how we might utilize the information. The group was interested in the story packs,
which are collections of local stories gleaned from the story collection and compiled by the CCO
in December. The group requested that we review the story packs for Clatsop County at an
upcoming meeting. It was determined that each Regional CAC member should get the whole
pack.

There was an announcement that the Vision Van will be coming soon to Clatsop and Tillamook
Counties.

Meeting adjourned at 6:51pm.
Next Meeting: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 at the Seaside CPCCO Office, 5-7pm



